
 
www.universalcitybassclub.com  

           17 July 2024 
 
Meeting Called to order by Vice President John Dikes on  2 July at 7:33 pm 
 
Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Guest/Perspective New Members:   
 
Secretary Report: Accepted as published. 
 
Treasure Report:  Jun 2024 Treasurer Report presented by Beth.    

 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
Tournament Report:  David presented the June 2024 tournament results and awards.  
 
Choke Canyon: 18 participants, 100 fish, total weight 189.29 
 
Open Division     Ladies Division: 
1st Steve Connelley  6 Fish,  21.66 lbs 1st Rhonda Kosub3 Fish,3.75 lbs 
2nd Ken Schmoekel  10 Fish,  20.03 lbs  2nd N/A 
3rd Micheal Williams  8 Fish,  17.42 lbs  
 
Big Bass: Steve Connelley – 6.95 lbs 
 
Heavy Team:      Couples Division: 
Ken Schmoekel 10 Fish,  20.03 lbs  James Kosub 5 Fish,  7.37 lbs       
David Glenney 10 Fish,  16.92 lbs   Rhonda Kosub 3 Fish,  3.75 lbs 
Total Weight 20 Fish,  36.95  lbs  Total Weight 8 Fish,  11.12 lbs  
  
Junior Boys Division:     Boys Sr, Division; 
Colton Beach   6 Fish,  12.35   None  
 
Congratulations to the Winners! 
 
July - Tournament will be held on July 20 & 21 at Falcon Lake. Weigh in will be 
at State Park.  Weigh in times 4:00 PM (Sat), 2:00 PM (Sun) 
 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $7299.94  $60.00 

Total Income $0.00 $0.00 

Total Expenses $58.46  $0.00 

Ending Balance $7241.48 $60.00 



 

METRO:  N/A. 
 
Old Business:  

- Jersey design was chosen, and the following will be the flag will be moved to the 
opposite sleeves with the American flag on the Left shoulder vs on the right.  
 

 
To order contact Rachel at Tournament wear 321-214-9557.  She will take your order 
and payment.  Refer to Attachment 1 for options, and sizing guide 
Listed below are the options for your Jersey, 

 
- Memorial Tournament: Scheduled for our August Tournament, Paula has received 

picture from the spouses and Paula is putting together the board to display and honor our 
departed club members.  If you have any photos of Dave Cole please contact Paula.   
 
 

 
New Business: Ray Houston has resigned his position on the tournament committee, Clint 
Kosub has volunteered to fill the vacant position. 
 
Announcements:  
 

Meeting Adjourned 8:01 pm 

 
Kris Hunter 
UCBC Secretary 
 
Attachments  

1. Jersey options and sizing guide 
2. June Tournament results 
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